
Dear Mr. Chairman and Committee members: 
 
I’m writing in support of HB 3246, a bill to support state-wide regulations for Uber and Lift services.  As a 
blind person, reliable, timely and economical transportation is more of a dream than a possibility in our 
Corvallis community.  Nationwide and in Oregon I know that many blind people are limited in work and 
social activities solely because of transportation difficulties.  Please support HB 3246 and increase our 
specific population’s access to transportation as well as streamlining options for other folks. 
 
 
Kristen Jocums, JD 
kjocums@icloud.com 
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